Dear _________, 

I am writing to you with concerns about compulsory covid vaccination set to be implemented in April 2022. 

I am against compulsory covid vaccination as I believe that each individual has a right to choose their health. As I work with the NHS, one of the core values is to respect the individual and to discuss with them the benefits and risks of any medical procedure, medications or treatments. Regardless of the individual's choice, we are taught to respect that, although we may not agree with it. We are taught to support their choice and to respect it. I am requesting the same for us. 

I want to know what the Union's stance is on compulsory covid vaccination, and what actions the Union will take to prevent this from being implemented. Will we consider strike action, petition or another form of protest against it? 

Please let me know what the Union has planned. 

Regards,
